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Arohanui to the whānau of former Principal Mrs Rhonda Kelly 
 
 

 
Wednesday | Rāapa 31 March 2021 
 
 
Kia Ora, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Kia Orana, Bula vinaka, Kamusta, Salam, Mingabala 
 
It is with deep sadness that we announce the passing of former Principal, Mrs Rhonda Kelly. 
 
Rhonda was a former Tāmaki community resident, a Tāmaki Primary School student, a long-serving, 
dearly admired and loved staff member. 
 
She was and continues to be highly valued for her strong commitment to the students, staff (both 
present and past) and whānau. 
 
The room in her heart was limitless, for the Tāmaki Primary School community. 
 
We extend our heartfelt arohanui to Mr Roy Kelly, Janine Morron, Sherina Short and the whānau. 
 
We know you join us in holding Rhonda’s whānau in your warm thoughts and prayers. 
 
 
 
Ngā manaakitanga 
 
 
Dr Deanna Johnston 
Principal | Tumuaki 
 
On behalf of the staff and Board of Trustees 


